
We are here to help – 

let us support you
Working with partners across the county, North Yorkshire 
County Council are offering information on a wide variety of 
support schemes which may be able to help or advise if you 
are struggling to pay for essentials.  Some of these include: 

•	 Advice on money, debt or benefit entitlement

•	 Advice on free school meals and childcare costs

•	 Free wifi and digital support information

•	 Information on transport and reduced commuting costs

•	 Energy saving and food

•	 Community based support

More information about what support and advice is available to you can 
be provided by your local Community Support Organisation. Please 
visit: www.northyorks.gov.uk/cost-living-support for further details.



Community Organisations and 
registered venues across North Yorkshire 
are opening their doors and extending their usual 
opening hours to provide a “Warm Welcome” to those in need.  

The Warm Welcome Campaign is the community response 
to the cost of living crisis, offering free, warm and welcoming 
spaces to the public this winter. Organisations include Libraries, 
Food Banks and Community Churches enabling members of the 
public to access computers, free wifi and food and drinks. 

To find your nearest space or to register your organisation 
please visit: www.warmwelcome.uk

More information about support available can be found at:  
www.northyorks.gov.uk/cost-living-support or you can contact 
your local Community Support Organisation for further details

We are here to help - let us support you. 

For any other information or assistance please call 01690 780 780


